
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 2:14 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Scott MacDonald

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our family owns four properties on McCallum Point Road.
the increases you are proposing over the course of the next year appear to range from 28% to 100%.
That is literally CRAZY.
How do you expect people to absorb usury level increases in energy costs of those magnitudes in the middle of a
global pandemic??
SERIOUSLY?
This has got to be a mistake.
You are upending a system that has been in place for decades over the course of a year?
Not possible with average inflation rate below 1% in Canada.
NOT POSSIBLE.
You should absolutely not be allow to impose this upon your customers simply because you have a virtual
monopoly.
Especially so during these challenging times.
You should be ashamed of yourselves.
You would be very well served to re-think this strategy or the appropriate regulators should act against you.
Scott MacDonald and family




